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Playground Renewal – Yaroomba Park, Yaroomba 

Project summary 

Sunshine Coast Council will soon be renewing 
the playground at Yaroomba Park in Yaroomba. 

The renewal works include demolishing and 
removing the existing seesaw, two rockers and 
timber edging, and installing new boulders and 
softfall mulch. 

The existing swing will remain. 

Start and finish dates 

Works will commence Monday 16 October 2023 
and are expected to be completed in one week 
(weather and site conditions permitting). 

 

Park and playground access 

Yaroomba playground will be closed for the 
duration of the works. 

All other access to Yaroomba Bushland Park 
will remain as is throughout construction. 

Thank you in advance for your patience while 
we deliver these works for our community. 

 

 

Further information 

To contact Council’s project team please 
email 
kobi.burnett@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au.  

Or contact Council’s customer service via 
the details below (please quote K1202 
Yaroomba Park Playground Renewal). 
 

 

  

 

A note from your local councillor 
As the playground has reached the end of its serviceable life and requires 
renewal, Council has moved towards creative and aesthetic nature-play 
equipment. This renewal is a great demonstration of Council’s commitment 
to maintaining and enhancing our recreation and natural areas for our 
community’s benefit. I thank you for your patience whilst these works are 
being undertaken. 

Cr Jason O’Pray 



 

 

Figure 1: Landscape plan of boulder formation 

 

 
 


